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9th May 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Year 6 Bredon Hill Walk: Friday 17th May 2024 

 

On Friday 17th May, at the end of SATs’ week (13th May – 16th May), Year 6 pupils will go for a 

supervised walk up Bredon Hill.  Pupils should come to school wearing clothes suitable for a 

country walk.  It is essential that everyone should wear appropriate footwear with a cleated 

sole and casual clothing (jeans/leggings/long shorts/waterproof) suitable for a hill walk.  With 

what seems like the almost constant rain we have been having recently, pupils should also 

bring a spare pair of shoes/trainers for their return to school and a bag for their muddy ones.  

Everyone should be prepared for the weather conditions of the day, whether wet or dry. 

 

The walk will start from BHA at approximately 9:30am.  Pupils will have their lunch, either a 

packed lunch or school meal, as normal on their return from the walk.  They should bring a 

snack and a drink in a small backpack to have whilst on the walk as they will not be in school 

at break time. 

 

Pupils also need to bring any medication, asthma inhalers and sun protection. 

 

In line with school policy, the children may not carry mobile phones.  They will be provided with 

school cameras to take photos. 

 

There will be no charge for this activity but we will need parental consent.  To do this, please 

just log-in to ParentPay and choose the 'Year 6 Bredon Hill Walk' option and confirm consent 

before Wednesday 15th May 2024. Through selecting this option, you will also need to 

provide acknowledgement that the school currently holds the correct emergency contact 

details and medical/allergy information for your child on My Child At School (MCAS).  Should 

you wish to check or change any information, please log-in to the MCAS app and select the 

'Data Collection Form' option or email changes directly to the school - 

office@bredon.worcs.sch.uk. 

 

We would also ask that you kindly confirm consent for photos to be put on our social media 

sites via ParentPay too. 

   

Kind regards. 

 

 

 

Mrs C Matthews      Senior Leadership Team 

Year 6 Leader 
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